The Glen News — August 2023

Visit our beautiful web page www.theglenhoa.com for updates on our community.

Contact Villages Services Community Association Manager - Kristina Jones

k.jones@villageservices.net Office 352-746-6770 ext 105 with any property questions.

News:

Road Update: Pavement of N. Lucille completed earlier than expected — yay!

Landscaping Contract: A new contract with Faubricio Lawn & Tree Service is thru 1/2028.

o If you have any landscaping issues or requests for exceptions, contact our CAM
o Remember to have trash and branches out by noon on Tuesdays

New Sign: at our back gate states Residents Only

insurance Contract: for our Retaining Wall is in place

Survey: to identify our property lines on the west side of the entrance.

¢ The church owns some of the property up to our first lot

Spectrum contract: update will be in place on 9/5/2023 and will include:

¢ 5Syear férm, Modem, Router, 1HD box,1DVR with DVR service & 500 x 20 MBP of data

End of summer Party: We will be organizing a picnic\ for October.

e ltis always fun to meet our neighbors.

Plantings: We have a list of Fla friendly plants to enhance your lot

e check with our ARC before making any changes to your grounds
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